
Dear Sir or Madam, 

This is the announcement of Prof. Ryutaro Tateishi’s last lecture and farewell party. 
Prof. Tateishi is going to retire coming end of March, and his final lecture “My Career 
with Remote Sensing” will be given on March 1, 2017.  
If you have a plant to visit Japan around this date, it must be a great pleasure for us  
that you attend the last lecture and a small party afterwards. 

The details are shown as following; 
Date: March 1, 2016 
Time: the final lecture from 3:00 p.m. 

farewell party from 5 p.m. 
Venue: Keyaki Hall at Chiba University’s main campus 
Participation Fee: students under doctoral course JPY 3,000 

others JPY 8,000 
※Fee will be collected beforehand, and we would like to inform you of how to do.

If you can attend, please kindly let us know by replying to this mail by February 12, 
2016. Attending a final lecture only would be appreciated.  

If you have any question, please ask the contact person. 

Sincerely yours, 
January 13, 2016 

Akihiko Kondoh 
Prof.  
CEReS, Chiba University 
<for further inquiry> 

  Ms. Kazuko Takegami 
  kazuko_takegami@chiba-u.jp 


